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[Liquor License, 1581 Webster Street] 

 

Resolution disapproving the request for the issuance of a Type 47 on-sale 

general eating place liquor license to Takehiko Yasuda  for dba Lime Light at 1581 

Webster Street, #240 (District 5) in exchange of the current Type 48 on-sale 

general public premises license, and determining that it will not serve the public 

convenience and necessity of the people of the City and County of San 

Francisco, in accordance with section 23958.4 of the California Business and 

Professions Code. 

  

WHEREAS, Takehiko Yasuda is seeking the issuance of a Type 47 on-sale 

general eating place liquor license in exchange of the current Type 48 on-sale general 

public premises license for dba Lime Light at 1581 Webster Street, #240 (District 5); 

and, 

 WHEREAS, The Police Department reports that (1) the applicant premise is 

located in a “high crime” area and (2) the applicant premise is located in an “undue 

concentration” area; and 

WHEREAS, The Police Department recommends that the liquor license 

application be denied; now, therefore, be it 

 RESOLVED, That in accordance with Section 23958.4 of the California Business 

and Professions Code, the Board of Supervisors of the City and County of San 

Francisco hereby determines that the issuance of a Type 47 on-sale general eating 

place liquor license in exchange of the current Type 48 on-sale general public premises 

license for dba Lime Light at 1581 Webster Street, #240 (District 5) requested by 

Takehiko Yasuda be denied. 
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 FURTHER RESOLVED, That the Board of Supervisors respectfully requests that 

the Department of Alcoholic Beverage Control deny this application. 

 


